

'An Academy to be Proud of'

26th November 2021

Executive Headteacher | Mr C. Lickiss BSc (Hons), NPQH Headteacher | Mr M. Kilmurray BA (Hons), NPQH Lytham Road | Blackpool | Lancashire | FY4 1TL t: 01253 207702 | e: admin@armfield.fcat.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Student Sickness/Diarrhoea

We have taken advice from Public Health England today that if your child is suffering from physical sickness and/or diarrhoea they must go for a PCR test. To book a PCR test please click on the link: https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test

Your child must not return to school until they have been clear of all symptoms for 48hrs and must have received a negative PCR test result. If your child receives a positive PCR test result you must follow PublicHealth England advice and notify the Academy.

For more information in relation to a positive PCR test result please click on the link: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/test-results/positive-test-result/

All students who have recently had physical sickness and/or diarrhoea must not return to school until they have been clear of all symptoms for 48hrs.

Following Public Health England advice all students must also wear face coverings in all indoor areas as of Thursday 25th November 2021. If students are unable to bring a face covering then the school will provide them with one.

If you need to report a child's absence please contact the school on (01253) 207702 from 8am.

Your faithfully

Mark Kilmurray Headteacher



